
Arthur Doak

From:

	

Aaron Ishmael <ishmaelproductions@gmail.com >
Sent:

	

Friday, March 16, 2018 2:45 PM
To:

	

Arthur Doak
Subject:

	

Re: KZRN(FM), Hettinger, ND

Arthur,

In our license application we made a typographical error in the question regarding wavelength of the PSI antenna. The
value of 115.8 was incorrectly entered in place of the actual value of wavelength spacing which is 0.5. Please dismiss our
application BMPH-20180228AAP.

Thanks for your assistance!
Aaron lshmael

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 16, 2018, at 2:35 PM, Arthur Doak <Arthur.Doak@fcc.gov > wrote:

Mr. lshmael:

I called back but it said your voicemail was full.

Art Doak
(202) 418-2715

From: Arthur Doak
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 1:00 PM
To: 'ishmaelproductions@gmail.com ' <ishmaelproductionsgmail.com >

Subject: KZRN( FM), Hettinger, ND

Mr. lshmael:

Please give me a call regarding discrepancies in the license application File No BLH-20171018AAA for FM
Station KZRN, Hettinger, ND. My telephone number is
(202) 418-2715.

Thank You

Arthur E. Doak
Audio Division
Media Bureau
FCC
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